
 
 

Wednesday, December 27, 2023 

Stewards’ Notice 

Stewards’ Inquiry 

Determination of Inquiry – Person 300526 

On 2nd September 2022, Greyhound Racing SA Stewards heard and determined an Inquiry with 

respect to the conduct of registered person 300526. 

Stewards conducted an Inquiry relating to the conduct of 300526, whereby 300526 published a post to 

the 7NEWS Adelaide Facebook account, a comment that could be considered by some as greyhound 

industry acceptance of live baiting. As at the time of the post, the greyhound racing industry was 

responding to allegations of live baiting against some of its registered persons (not 300526). 

300526 was cooperative with Stewards and voluntarily removed the post. He was highly remorseful and 

submitted he did not mean for the post to be taken as any type of acceptance of the abhorrent practice. 

Acting under rule 169(3)(f), Greyhounds Australasia Rules, Stewards reprimanded 300526 and 

corrected by way of guidance. 

 

Further details may be provided for authorised purposes, upon application to Greyhound Racing SA by 
other Controlling Bodies or related entities. 

 


